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01/06/2024  23:18:082024/1031/P SUPPRT ALAN SELWYN What a fantastic scheme - every time one passes the clock-tower is a reflection on  its sadly truncated form 

and wish for restoration. This is a wonderful opportunity to beautify this area for the whole community and 

every visitor to and passer-through Hampstead and a splendid enhancement of the conservation area. A mark 

of true philanthropy, as it could not benefit the owner (who is presumably paying for this) materially. I cannot 

imagine anyone would oppose this and simply wish to add my name to the many who will support it.
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